Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B .0403, .0404, .0607

From: Bowman, Melissa <mbowman@NCDOJ.GOV>

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 8:34 AM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Squires, Richard N <rsquires@ncdoj.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B .0403, .0404, .0607

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Good morning,

We have submitted an updated request for an extension for the remaining rules (.0402, .0403, .0404, .0503, .0604,
.0605, .0606, .0607, .0704, .0705, .0714, .0903, .0906, and .1302). We are aware of the stated concerns about .0402-
.0404 and .0503 and are working on a response, but we have not received follow up on the remaining rules. Will that be
forthcoming? Please advise.

Thank you,
Melissa Bowman

Melissa Bowman

CJ Specialist/Investigator IlI

Sheriffs’ Standards Division

Phone: 919-779-8213

Fax: 919-662-4515

mbowman@ncdoj.gov

1700 Tryon Park Drive, Raleigh, NC 27610
Post Office Box 629, Raleigh, NC 27602-0629

www.ncdoj.gov

Please note messages to or from this address may be public records.



